
From: Legislative Services Agency <lsa@scstatehouse.gov>
To: Catherine McNicoll <CatherineMcNicoll@scstatehouse.gov>
CC: Lily Cogdill <LilyCogdill@scstatehouse.gov>

Danny Varat <DannyVarat@scstatehouse.gov>
Date: 3/15/2017 2:36:15 PM

Subject: RE: New Account Request

Do you have any updated titles for the Lt. Gov Staff? The only folks with titles are the Lt. Gov and Danny.
 
Thanks,
Lee Ann
 

From: Catherine McNicoll 
 
Sent: Wednesday, March 15, 2017 2:20 PM
 
To: Legislative Services Agency 
Cc: Lily Cogdill ; Danny Varat 
Subject: New Account Request
 
Good Afternoon,
 
We have a new employee that will be joining our office. We would like to have an account set up for him. His name is 
Graham Duncan. He will need the same permissions as Hayden Grooms. He is here today until 5pm and will be back 
next Wednesday. Thank you for your help.
 
Best Regards,
Catherine McNicoll
Director of Legal & Legislative Affairs
Lieutenant Governor’s Office
CatherineMcNicoll@SCStatehouse.gov
803-734-5292 (phone)
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